
 
 
 

 
 

Proclamation 

WHEREAS, The City of Cupertino wishes to recognize Richard and Ellen 
Lowenthal for their generous donation of land, on which the City 
recently constructed the Linda Vista extension of the Stevens 
Creek Trail; 

WHEREAS, The trail extension was made possible by the donation from the 
Lowenthal family, which offers Cupertino residents and visitors a 
pedestrian-only trail connection to Linda Vista Park; 

WHEREAS, The City of Cupertino is committed to providing the community 
access to a variety of recreational opportunities to enhance the 
quality of life in Cupertino; 

WHEREAS, The City of Cupertino wishes to recognize the Lowenthal family 
and this donation by supporting the installation of the Stevens 
Creek Trail Donation Acknowledgement plaque, to be installed by 
the Friends of Stevens Creek Trail in commemoration of the 
donation. 

THEREFORE, I, Mayor Darcy Paul, and the Cupertino City Council do hereby 
Proclaim our appreciation and acknowledgement of this most 
thoughtful donation to the City of Cupertino from 

Richard and Ellen Lowenthal 
and encourage the community to enjoy and take advantage of the diverse recreational 
opportunities provided within the City of Cupertino. 

IN WITNESS THEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the seal of the City of 
Cupertino to be affixed this Tuesday, July Twentieth, Two Thousand and Twenty One. 

 
 
____________________________ 
Darcy Paul 
Mayor 
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